
Year 3 - Summer 2
Maths:
During this half term, we 
will be looking at time 
and shape in maths. In 
our time unit of work, we 
will be looking at telling 
the time to 5 minutes 
and to the minute. It 
would be really useful if 
you could start to 
introduce this at home. 

English: 
In English, we will be 
exploring the texts 
Fantastically great women 
and Oliver and the 
Seawigs. 
These texts will allow us to  
explore biographical 
writing and adventure 
stories! 

Science:
This half term we will be 
looking at plants. We will be 
exploring the different parts 
of plants and their 
functions. 

Geography:
This half term we will be working 
to answer the question, ‘Why do 
so many people in the world live 
in megacities? Children will 
explore the benefits and problems 
faced from living in megacities. 

Computing: 
In computing, children will continue to 
develop their confidence in using the 
programme Scratch. 

Art: 
In art, we will be continuing to 
develop our drawing skills. We 
will be linking this with Ancient 
Egyptian art and making our 
own scrolls! 

P.E:
This half term we will be learning how 
to play tennis and rounders. 

DT:
In this DT unit we will be 
exploring what it means to 
eat seasonally. We will have 
lots of fantastic 
opportunities to make some 
delicious food! 


